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Bulletin: 11-0025 

 

   
Date:    March 28, 2011   
 
To:   District Fiscal Directors 
 
From: Cathy McKim 
 
Re:   Sixth Apportionment, Title IV, Part A, Fiscal Year 2009-10 
 
The purpose of this e-mail is to notify you that the California Department of Education 
(CDE) has sent an apportionment to the State Controller’s Office for payment. This 
apportionment, in the amount of $381,938, is made from federal funds provided to the state 
under Title IV, Part A, for grants to local educational agencies for drug abuse and violence 
prevention programs. 

 
 
I have attached the letter and apportionment schedule; however, this information is available 
on CDE’s Categorical Programs Web site at http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/ca//. 
 
Please forward this information to the person(s) within your organization that need to know. 
 
Approved by:  Nimrat Johal- Director- District Business & Advisory Services 


